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Dear Parents,  

Summer Concert 

We had a wonderful summer concert this week, showcasing the incredible musical talents 

of our pupils. The children delighted us with their performances on piano, strings, recorders, 

and singing,  creating a true musical extravaganza. Their hard work and dedication were 

evident, and it was a great way to end the school year. The concert not only celebrated their 

achievements but also highlighted the joy and creativity that music brings to our school 

community.  

We are so proud of all our performers and grateful for the support from parents and staff in 

making this event a resounding success. A particularly big thank you to Mrs. Mulhern for 

organising, inspiring, and leading the children in this wonderful event.  

Year 2 Mathematics Awards  
 
It may be the last few days of the academic year, but Year 2 pupils are still persevering with 
their maths times table challenge. Congratulations to Bertie for achieving his Bronze Star, to 
Michaela for achieving her Silver and Gold Star, and to Daniel, Roberta, Anthony, and Leila 
for achieving their Gold Stars. Incredible achievements! 
 
Goodbye to staff 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, it is with mixed emotions that we say goodbye to 
some of our valued staff members.  
 
We wish Miss Drayton the best of luck in her new school. She has been a wonderful Year 2 
teacher and a dedicated senior teacher. Her contributions to our school have been 
invaluable, and she will be greatly missed by both pupils and colleagues alike.  
 
We also extend our heartfelt thanks to Mrs James for her extraordinary language lessons. 
Her passion and commitment have greatly enriched our language program, and her absence 
will be felt by everyone who had the pleasure of learning from her.  
 
Lastly, we bid farewell to Ms Kova, a key worker in our nursery. Her kindness, patience, and 
nurturing nature have made a significant impact on our youngest learners. She will be sorely 
missed by the children and her fellow staff members.  
 
We are grateful for the time, effort, and dedication each of these wonderful individuals has 
given to St Christopher’s. They have left a lasting legacy, and we wish them all the best in 
their future endeavours.  



 
Farewell to our Year 2 Pupils  
 
As we reach the end of this school year, we must say goodbye to some of our beloved pupils 
who are moving on to new adventures. It has been a privilege to watch you grow, learn, and 
develop during your time at St Christopher’s.  
 
We wish each of you the very best in your future endeavours. May your new schools bring 
you wonderful opportunities, lasting friendships, and exciting challenges. Remember the 
values and lessons you have learned here, and continue to embody the spirit of St 
Christopher’s wherever you go.  
 
You will always be part of the St Christopher’s family, and we hope you carry fond memories 
of your time here. We will miss you but we are excited to see the amazing things you will 
achieve in the future.  
 
The best of luck to you all. Your new adventures await! 
 
It just leaves me to wish you all a restful and restorative summer holiday with friends and 
family. We look forward to seeing you all in September! 
 
Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Grehan  

 

 


